RFR Statement

Monday, January 23, 2017

6:34 AM

Radio Frequency Radiation Hazard to Humans Statement

There is determined to be no Radiation Hazard to Humans at the proposed
RCAGL. RADIO RADIATION HAZARD signs will be posted at the transmitter

building. In addition, the Applicant agrees to lower power in order for tower
maintenance to be performed on the tower structure.
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